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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

No. H. 147/2016 

 

R I V E R   H U M B E R   
 

ALEX DOCK ENTRANCE, HULL – REMOVAL OF 
OBSTRUCTION 

 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that continuing for a period of approximately 2 

weeks, diving and crane operations will be carried out to remove an obstruction in the 
entrance to Alex Dock, Hull.  
 
Diving and crane operations will be conducted from the workboat “FORTH DRUMMER” 
(LOA 26.0m). The “FORTH DRUMMER” will hold her position by deploying two bow 
anchors and making fast with stern lines to the Eastern Approach Jetty, whilst operations 
are in progress.  
 

MARINERS ARE REQUIRED to reduce speed in sufficient time to pass the dive 

site at slow speed with minimal wash. 
 

MARINERS ARE FURTHER ADVISED that whilst diving and crane 

operations are underway there are no vessel movements into or out of Alex Dock. The 
“FORTH DRUMMER” will display the lights and signals prescribed in the International 
Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea, and will maintain a listening watch on VHF 
channels 12 and 16. 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that Notice to Mariners H142/2016 is hereby 

cancelled. 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 

30 November 2016 

 
THE INTERNET 

 
In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries a wide range of information, 
including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 

 
www.humber.com 

http://www.humber.com/

